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PUBLIC WORK’s REPORT 

Report prepared for February 15, 2017 council meeting   
 

Report for February 13 to Feb 27, 2017 
 

- Thaw culverts – Colin’s bore hole, opened 10 th, 1st and Grand, 219 Pleasant, 6 th 
Street basin, 721 Grand Avenue 

- Regular Well checks 
- Regular Water Samples 
- Water break at 6th and Grand (Feb 18, 2017) 
- City pickup, water break parts 
- City pickup, shop supplies, water break parts, chlorine 
- Post Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory 
- Rescinded Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory 
- Checked possible water leak @ Ken Hill’s - Pleasant Avenue 
- Maintenance of Hotsy 
- Gravel @ 219 Pleasant Avenue 
- Sanded at Ackerman’s driveway 


